
 
 
 Holtye Road 

East Grinstead 
West Sussex 

RH19 3DZ 
 
 

          Telephone: 01342  414000 
                                                                                                                                         www.qvh.nhs.uk

Our ref: Foi/2452   
 
16th September 2010 
 
Mr Robert Christian 
 
Via email: request-44673-02035720@whatdotheyknow.com
(No land address supplied) 
 

Re: Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Dear Robert 
 
Thank you for your request for information received on 15th August. 
 
The Trust spend on chaplaincy in 2008/09 and 2009/10 was as follows: 
 

Year Chaplaincy spend (pay) Chaplaincy spend (non-pay) 
2009/10 £13,809.46 £22.14 
2008/09 £12,318.73 £18.98 

 
If there is anything on which you need clarification, or if we can be of any further assistance to you, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the outcome of your enquiry, you have the right to appeal via our complaints department. 
 
If you are still not satisfied with the outcome, you can write to: 

The Information Commissioner 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF 
Telephone: 01625 545700. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Dominic Bailey 
Manager, Health Records Department 
Freedom of Information Operational Lead 
Queen Victoria Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
Holtye Road 
East Grinstead 
West Sussex 
RH19 3DZ 
dominicj.bailey@qvh.nhs.uk
tel: +044(0)1342 306603 
fax: +044(0)1342 414113 

 Chairman: Mr P Griffiths           Chief Executive: Dr Adrian Bull  
 

Patron: HRH The Princess Royal 
 
Queen Victoria Hospital NHS Foundation Trust is fully compliant with the Freedom of Information 

Act 2000 
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